
 

 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

June 13, 2025 
 
 
There will be a Special Called City Commission meeting on Tuesday June 
17, 2025, at 8:30 a.m., in room 100 of the Government Center Building 
located at 222 Pine Ave.  The purpose of the meeting is to discuss and/or 
approve the following:   
  

• (Resolution) Approving Joint City and County Application of the U.S 
Department of Transportation's Safe Streets for All Construction 
Grant. 

 
Sincerely,  
 
 
___________________________ 
SONJA TOLBERT, MMC 
CITY CLERK  
    
xc: Media       


